
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
      
 
 

1 July 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Royal Institute Community Show 
 
St Martin’s have been lucky enough to secure a visit from the Royal Institution of 
Science, they are going to be performing a community show for our local community 
after school on the 18 July.  We are therefore offering parents of St Martin’s pupils to 
come along and bring younger family members with them too. 
 
The show will involve lots of flames, bangs and will show pupils the wonder of Science.  
 
The event is from 15:45 to 16:45 and it is free to attend.  If you would like to attend, 
please fill out this online form, specifying how many spaces you would like us to 
reserve for you: https://forms.office.com/e/JEmTqsgntf  
 
Spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  Please 
ensure that you enter your email address carefully, as this will be how we inform you 
if you have been successful or not. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school: 
FEverest@st-martins.essex.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Francesca Everest 
Event Leader  

 


